
From: National HCBS Conference <info@nasuad.org> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/26/2015 1:38:24 PM 
Subject: HCBS Conference Call for Sessions Now Open!

2015 HCBS CONFERENCE 
Call for Sessions Now Open!

Thinking of Presenting at This 
Year's Conference?

The National Association of States United for Aging and 
Disabilities (NASUAD) is pleased to announce the Call for 
Sessions for the 2015 National Home and Community Based 
Services Conference, August 31-September 3, 2015 in 
Washington, DC.

The conference offers a unique blend of policy, program and 
practice issues for professionals interested in home and 
community based services for individuals of all abilities and in all 
settings.Proposals are currently being accepted for one hour 
workshops.

Past Presenters: The 2014 HCBS Conference had a strong
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presence from the U. S. Department of Health and Human 
Services ranging from ACL, AoA, CMS, HRSA, Office of Disability, 
SAMSHA, Office of Developmental Disabilities and more.In
addition to federal partners, State professionals have presented 
new and promising practices in the fields of aging and disabilities.

The Call for Sessions for the 2015 HCBS Conference will be 
open from January 20th - March 20th.

Click here to learn more and submit your session.

Stay Connected!
Learn more about the HCBS Conference and NASUAD 
programs --- Click here to subscribe to Friday Update!
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